President Donald J. Trump

The White House

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20006

Dear President Trump,
I am an American citizen concerned about your past statements denying climate change.  I urge you to preserve and protect the Clean Power Plan and not to withdraw from the Paris Climate Change Agreement.
I also urge you to reverse course and prevent climate change deniers from becoming a part of your cabinet.  The literal future of our planet – our only home – is at stake.  The decisions you and all of our leaders make today will affect the lives and futures of billions of human beings for generations and centuries to come.  The future children of our world are depending on you and all of our representatives to do all you can to stop the tragic and fast-moving effects of greenhouse gases.  

There can be no greater or more urgent issue of our time than the terrible threat of climate change to billions of people across the globe.  If you fight for our planet and the rights of present and future generations, you will be doing an immeasurable service to preserving life on this planet itself.

If there ever were a time to stand up and let your voice be heard, Mr. President, now is the time and the dangers of climate change is the issue.  Our planet earth is literally in your hands.  
Please do everything within your power to implement programs and preserve regulations that will slow the very real progression of climate change.

The future of our planet is literally in your hands and this is a concern that goes far beyond political agendas and opinions.  Please do everything in your power to stop greenhouse gases from destroying our world.  

Please do not let future generations of children down.  We are depending on you to do the right thing.
Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

